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Aviation Advisory Committee Members City Staff_________________________________ 
Sheila Brush     Michael Matthias, City Manager 
David Clark     Susan Cezar, Chief Strategic Officer 
Steve Edmiston    Tim George, City Attorney 
Wendy Ghiora     Tina Hickey, Permit Coordinator 
Mark Proulx      
       

 
The meeting was called to order at 4:39 p.m.  

 
1. Chair (City Manager) Report: 

 
  The April 26 report to Council will include tonight’s meeting and the April 25 START 

meeting.  
 

 
2. Review of April 5, 2018 City Council Study Session. 
 

Chair Michael Matthias asked that each committee member give their thoughts on the 
Council meeting. All committee members expressed appreciation for the Council’s 
engagement in the AAC presentation, noting the depth in their questions and 
comments.  
 

      Priorities: 

Committee Member David Clark suggested the committee decide what has the 
greatest potential for success, and make that their priority. Council Member Edmiston 
agreed, and felt the committee should keep their goals reasonable for Council to 
accomplish.  

1. Night flights – implement a curfew 
2. Craft engagement (SAMP) – Port of Seattle is planning the final community 

engagement in May 2018, stating they have already held two sessions starting in 
2015.  

        Strategy: 

1. Engage the FAA and responsible parties to address night flights with the Port of 
Seattle. 
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2. Committee Member Brush suggested that the previous community forums did not 

include the most affected communities in any meaningful conversation. The 
Committee favors the idea of a letter being sent to the Port of Seattle regarding 
the type and timing of the previous engagement by the Port, pointing out the type 
of engagement the affected communities need in order to have open dialogue. It 
was suggested that the committee draft a letter to the Port, possibly with the four 
City consortium and/or present this issue at a Highline Forum meeting.  

 5. Next Report to Council – April 26, 2018 

Committee member Sheila Brush will update the Council at the April 26, 2018           
meeting. 
  

 6.   Public Comment 

     There was no public comment. 

Next Meeting Date: May 14, 2018, 4:30-6:00 p.m. 
 
Adjournment.  The AAC meeting adjourned at 6:02 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted by, 
Tina Hickey, Permit Coordinator 


